
 
 

 
 
 
 

Welcome back to a new school year! Our Outside School Hours Care, Your OSHC, 

provides tailored experiences that aim to inspire your child and help them grow.  

We have been busy designing the perfect program and environment to kick off the 

new year. We can’t wait for your children to experience it. Our term 1 program will 

focus on forging new friendships, strengthening existing ones, being secure, and 

feeling included and confident.  We have set up an engaging and inspiring Your OSHC 

space so every session you child will be able to choose from different experience in 

our many zones. 

 To all our new families, welcome! Our coordinator Zoe, along with educators 

Katelyn, Jasmine, Melanie & Jasleen, want to let you know how excited we are to 

meet you over the coming year. Our transition program will support your children 

every step of the way so they feel right at home while at OSHC, and we have a jam-

packed term of activities planned! Coming up we have a Scientist week full of 

experiments, LOTS of early Easter fun, and a very special art-themed week coming 

soon, stay peeled.  

A reminder for all families: as we transition from paper to digital forms, please check 

or update any medical, communication or child details forms before your child’s 

next session. Everything is available on the parent portal or ask your Coordinator for 

any help.  

Here’s to a great 2022!  

  

  

  

All activities are COVID safe, 

adhere to all health guidelines 

and follow COVID-19 cleaning 

practices. 

 

COVID safe 
activities 

Whether it’s your child’s first day of 

school, they’re joining us at OSHC 

for the first time or they just need a 

little encouragement after the 

summer holidays, our Transitions 

program will help your child feel 

safe, valued, and included. 

Positive Transitions 
program 

Did you know you can reduce the cost 

of care with a Government subsidy? 

We strongly recommend you apply for 

the Child Care Subsidy (CCS) to 

determine what you’re eligible for. 

For more info, visit Mygov.com.au 

Save on OSHC fees 
with the CCS 

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can 

register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by 

downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the 

Apple App Store or on Google Play.  Once registered, it’s easy 

to make bookings and manage your account. 

It’s free to register 

When children feel that all-

important sense of belonging, they 

can thrive. Read our full blog on 

helping to boost your child’s sense 

of belonging in primary school. 

Boost your child’s 
sense of belonging 

Visit our blog 

Join us for a free virtual information session to find out how Outside School 

Hours Care can help your family, and how our team can guide your child’s 

growth. These virtual, informative, and interactive sessions will provide 

insight into how Your OSHC by Camp Australia operates. 

https://campaustralia.com.au/virtual-info-sessions  

Virtual information sessions 

Book now 

https://www.campaustralia.com.au/
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://campaustralia.com.au/blog/how-to-boost-your-childs-sense-of-belonging-in-primary-school
https://campaustralia.com.au/virtual-info-sessions
https://campaustralia.com.au/virtual-info-sessions

